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From the School President’s Desk:

This year, we gather to celebrate not just an ending, but a
powerful new beginning. On behalf of the Board of
Directors, congratulations to our graduates for reaching
this important milestone.

The theme of this year’s convocation, "Charting New
Horizons: Transforming Knowledge into Action," captures
the spirit of what lies ahead. Education does not end with a
diploma — it lives on through the actions we take, the
leadership we show, and the positive changes we inspire.

You now carry with you the skills, knowledge, and values
needed to navigate a world full of opportunity and change.
But it is not knowledge alone that will define your success. 
It will be your ability to apply what you have learned — to
innovate, to lead with integrity, and to make a lasting
difference — that will truly set you apart.

As you move forward, may you always strive for excellence,
just as our eagle symbolizes — soaring with vision, strength,
and purpose. We are proud to welcome you into our growing
community of alumni and look forward to seeing how you
will shape the future.

Congratulations once again. Your story is only just
beginning — and always remember to Fly High.

Edwin Sanchez

May 05 – ITT May Intake (Weekday Class)
May 17 – Convocation 
May 19 – Victoria Day, no class
May 20 – BAPA / EA May Intake 
May 24 – ITT May Intake (Weekend Class)

IMPORTANT DATES

Dear Graduates, Faculty, and Friends,

Editorial Team:

Myla Ignacio
Danielle Armada



Mother’s Day is more than just a date on the calendar—it’s a celebration
of the unwavering love, strength, and sacrifices that mothers make every
single day. From comforting voices to guiding hands, mothers shape the
world in ways that often go unnoticed but are always deeply felt.

From early mornings to late nights, they juggle countless roles—caregiver,
mentor, cheerleader, and confidant. Their love is steady and unconditional,
a force that nurtures dream and gives courage to face life’s challenges.

Today, we pause to recognize and honour these incredible women who
make homes warmer, hearts fuller and lives richer. 

Whether through a simple “thank you,” a heartfelt embrace, or a shared
moment of gratitude, let’s take the time to celebrate the mothers,
grandmothers, and mother figures who shape our lives in ways words can
hardly express.

We are thrilled to celebrate the graduating class of

2025 at our convocation ceremony on May 17, 2025,

at 1:00 PM at the Best Western Premier Calgary Plaza

Hotel & Conference Centre.

Our graduands have shown remarkable dedication,

balancing work, family, and studies with

perseverance and passion. Cheers to you, dear

students! Your commitment and hard work have led

you to this incredible milestone, and the college is

immensely proud of your achievements.

As you step into the next chapter, carry with you the

resilience and determination that have brought you

this far. Congratulations, and thank you for making

ACE Career College part of your journey!

Victoria Day is a federal public holiday in Canada,

observed on the last Monday before May 25th, in

honour of Queen Victoria, often referred to as the

"Mother of Confederation." While it remains a

statutory holiday in most provinces, Quebec

commemorates National Patriots’ Day (Journée

nationale des Patriotes) instead.

Beyond its historical significance, Victoria Day

marks the unofficial start of summer, as

Canadians embrace the warmer weather with

barbecues, gatherings, and festivities. It remains a

cherished tradition that brings communities

together in celebration.

Graduating Class of 2025 

Celebrating the Heart of Every Home: 
A Tribute to Mothers

From ACE Career College, we extend our warmest wishes to all mothers—your
love, patience, and strength inspire us every day. Have a wonderful and love-

filled Mother’s Day!



We would like to extend our warmest
wishes to our Student Services Director
and college part owner on her special
day!

Ms. Hazel’s dedication to students and
colleagues goes beyond her role—it’s
reflected in every interaction, every act of
support, and every effort she makes to
foster a welcoming space. Her leadership,
compassion, and hard work contribute to
a positive and inclusive environment for
all.

May this birthday bring you joy, laughter,
and a well-deserved celebration! We wish
you a fantastic year ahead filled with
success and happiness. 

Celebrating You on Your
Special Day:

HAPPY
BIRTHDAY

Ms. Hazel

Everyone deserves financial awareness. ACE

Career College is proud to collaborate with

Enriched Academy to provide our students

with the essential financial life skills needed for

success. We encourage everyone in our

school community to take advantage of the

ongoing free webinar series offered by

Enriched Academy. Please see sign-up landing

page below:

 https://mailchi.mp/d538ad0b6d20/education-

webinars. 

REFER SOMEONE AND 
GET REWARDED!!!

Refer your friends, family, or anyone
looking to enhance their knowledge
and skills—and get rewarded! Visit our
website to learn more about our
programs or you may visit us at Suite
215 Asia Pacific Centre 100 4 Ave SW,
Calgary. Enrolment applications are
also available on our website –
https://acecareercollege.com/enrolme
nt-application/.

https://mailchi.mp/d538ad0b6d20/education-webinars
https://mailchi.mp/d538ad0b6d20/education-webinars
https://acecareercollege.com/enrolment-application/
https://acecareercollege.com/enrolment-application/


100, 4th Avenue SW, Calgary, AB
Canada T2P 3N2

(587) 617-4777

info@acecareercollege.com

Student Portal Access: Log in using
your school email address and the
password provided to you upon
enrolment. You can view your course
schedule, grades, and other
academic information through the
portal.

Exit Interview Forms: If you have
completed your program, please
ensure that you submit your Student
Exit Interview Form to the
Admissions Team.

Stay Updated: Please check your
school email address regularly for
important announcements, updates,
and reminders from the school
administration.

We Value Your Feedback: To help
us continuously improve the quality
of our programs, kindly complete the
course evaluation survey after
finishing each course.

Reminders for Modular Students:
Modular students are reminded to
complete a minimum of twenty (20)
hours of coursework per week to
stay on track with their program
requirements.

Transcript Requests: Students who
have successfully completed their
program may now request their
official transcripts by contacting the
Admissions Team.

For Graduating Students: Kindly
settle any remaining balance with
the school before graduation. For
inquiries or assistance, please
contact the Admissions Department.

REMINDERS

At ACE Career College, we deeply value our
students' feedback. It is instrumental in our
continuous efforts to enhance the learning

experience for both students and instructors. Your
insights help us pinpoint areas for improvement

and ensure we deliver the highest quality
education. 

“To Ms. Mandeep, thank you for your
dedicated teaching and encouragement.

Your quick responses in the discussion
forums helped explain difficult topics. The
course effectively taught the essential IT

concepts, and I really enjoyed the course.”

Hassen Hassen
ITT Student


